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Homecoming Scheduled for Oct. 10-15 

September 26, 2017  

 

Lindenwood University Homecoming and Reunion celebration is here again! Tickets are now 

available for the festivities, which are scheduled for Oct. 10-15. 

The 2017 Homecoming theme is “Welcome to the Jungle,” and the honored classes are 1967, 

1992, and 2007. 

“We are excited to have the honored classes returning for the special reunions,” said Michelle 

Giessman, director of alumni relations. “The class of 1967 will be celebrating its 50-year 

reunion, and we hope they all will be ready to reminisce about The Monkees and The Beatles, 

and recreate their special Alumnae Gate picture that is featured in their senior yearbook. 

Giessman said the class of ’92 will be honored for its 25-year reunion and the Homecoming 

theme, Welcome to the Jungle, matches the one from its senior year. 

“It is hard to believe the class of 2007 has been away for 10 years, and we hope they are excited 

to see what is happening here at Lindenwood now,” Giessman said. “No matter what memories 

you share, where you lived, or what activities you were a part of, Homecoming is always a time 

to come home to Lindenwood. We can’t wait to see you.” 

For more information and a schedule of events, please visit www.lindenwood.edu/homecoming. 

For more information or for requests to participate in the parade, please contact Nikki Cornwell 

at (636) 949-4717 or ncornwell@lindenwood.edu. 

http://www.lindenwood.edu/homecoming/
http://www.lindenwood.edu/homecoming/
mailto:ncornwell@lindenwood.edu
http://www.lindenwood.edu/files/modules/football-game-09.jpg


 


	Homecoming Scheduled for Oct. 10-15
	tmp.1715193219.pdf.eyU4O

